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May 8, 2021 
 
 

Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District 
Public Hearing Notice 

 
Certification of Yolo-Solano’s Nonattainment New Source Review (NNSR) program for  
implementation of the 2015 ozone National Ambient Air Quality Standards (NAAQS) 

 
 
The Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District (District) Board of Directors will consider certification 
that the District’s existing NNSR program used to meet the requirements of the 1979, 1997, and 2008 
ozone standards also meet the requirements for the implementation of the 2015 ozone NAAQS.  The 
existing rules that implement this program are Rules 3.4 and 3.14 (locally renumbered to 3.5) which are 
available on the District’s website at www.ysaqmd.org, or may be obtained by contacting Benjamin 
Beattie at (530) 757-3650. 
 
The public hearing will be held via teleconference on Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. and can be 
accessed as follows: 
 

By PC: https://bit.ly/2RqqXkQ 
Passcode: 796489 

or  
By Phone:  (669) 900-9128 
Meeting ID: 840 4895 3069 

 
The District invites written public comments to be submitted to Benjamin Beattie by email 
at bbeattie@ysaqmd.org or by mail to Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District, 1947 Galileo Ct., 
Suite 103; Davis, CA 95618. Comments are to be received by the District by May 26, 2021. 
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